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Sandra Masters, 

I support the City of Regina’s commitment to moving towards becoming 100% renewable by 

2050. This is an important commitment to respond to the pressing issue of climate change. 

I am proud of the thoughtfulness that Regina City Council is bringing to their decision-making 

in reflecting back the values and commitments of the community. 

I was disappointed to see Premier Scott Moe wade into a council decision. There is no place 

for this kind of political interference in a healthy democracy. 

We support you as an elected council to make a decision on the City’s sponsorship, 

advertising and naming policy that reflects the commitments that the City of Regina has 

undertaken and the values and views of your constituents. Do not allow yourselves to be 

bullied by the Premier or anyone else. 

Thanks for your work on behalf of people who live, play and work in Regina. 
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